
Ms. Dunn and Ms.Amber's Rainbows

Welcome to our page!

Despite the obstacles we encountered at the beginning of the year dealing with Hurricane Ida's 
shenanigans, our rainbows have proven that resilience is their strongest strength. We have 
been in full gear the last four weeks. The rainbows are currently writing numerals 0 to 12. 
They enjoy segmenting and blending sounds to prepare them to read independently. They have 
also learned to write the sounds 'a', 'd', 'm', 'c', 't', and 'o'. They have been exposed to 
hands-on activities in math using manipulatives to solve math problems. They are very vocal in 
science . They have created anchor charts and critiqued their peers' work during walk-
throughs. Mrs. Amber and I are anxious to see their work when they build a dig out for the 
class shelter model as we discuss engineer's challenges. Naptime has been eliminated in order 
to have more instructional time to implement MClass and Montessori works. Our rainbows have 
fun, but their least favorite activity is to pair-share during discussions. This is most definitely 
our biggest challenge. However, we are looking forward to the experiences to come.

Thank you for visiting us!



Hello,

My name is Terrilyn Dunn. I have been teaching for six years 
after I retired from my first career. My mom encouraged me 
to start teaching being a retired educator herself. I am glad 
she did. I am now carrying on her legacy in her memory. This 
is my second year at Hammond Westside Montessori 
School. I enjoy all primary grades, but Kindergarten is my 
most favorite. I am excited about this school year. I truly 
believe my class is a gift from God as He knows what I need 
in my life. As stated earlier, we had boulders rolled toward us 
the beginning of the year, but these Rainbows are not 
allowing anything to stop them. Thank you for entrusting 
your child to Hammond Westside Montessori School where I 
can be a part of their foundation.






